

Officer Erik Raney County of Santa Barbara 105 East Anapamu Street Attn: Auditor-Controller Santa Barbara, CA 93101

Dear Officer Erik Raney,

I am very pleased to present you with a charitable grant from National Philanthropic Trust. The details of this grant are as follows:

Account Name:

The Ellen & Portia Family Foundation

Recommended by:

Ms. Ellen L. DeGeneres and Ms. Portia de Rossi

Amount:

\$25,000.00

Purpose:

Support for the Sheriff's Mounted Enforcement Unit. Donor note: Recommended

by Ellen DeGeneres and Portia de Rossi. Thank you for all of your hard work, and

happy holidays.

Payee Name:

County of Santa Barbara

Check Date:

12/28/2018

Check Number:

0003465

National Philanthropic Trust provides donors with a charitable gift receipt when they establish their donor-advised fund account. Your organization should not provide a tax receipt for this grant, but you may wish to send the donor a thank you letter for recommending this grant.

This grant may only be used for your organization's tax exempt purposes. It may not be used to provide anyone with a private benefit and it may not be used in support of any political campaign or on behalf of any candidate for public office.

If you have any questions about this grant, please contact National Philanthropic Trust at (888) 878-7900.

This grant to your nonprofit organization was recommended from a donor-advised fund administered by National Philanthropic Trust (NPT). Please note NPT's Grants Committee approved this grant for payment prior to December 31, 2018.

DONATION Mtd

5895 / 1404 /6044 /5016

Sincerely,

2. Doon, R. Heyman

Eileen R. Heisman President and CEO